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Reference: Ha rley Davidson Police Motorcycles 

Pursuant to purchasing Code 2-844 relating to Brand Name Specifications, gSince use of a 
brand name specification is restrictive of product competition, it may be used only when the 
Purchasing Agent makes a written determination that only the identified brand name item 
will satisfy the City's needs." 

In this case, it is in the best interest of the city to purchase the Harley Davidson Police Road 
King motorcycles. We currently use only Harley Davidson Police Road King motorcycles for 
our Motor Unit, so no additional training would be necessary. We have all the cabling, 
adapters and stands which are compatible for outfitting Harley Davidson's with the laptops 
and ticket printers. We have been using Harley Davidson Police Road King motorcycles for 
over 20 years and they have exceeded our expectations in reliability and durability. 

good faith review, this confirms that the purchase of the Brand Name Harley 
Road King Police Motorcycles would best serve the Key West Police Department. 

roved by Sean T. Brandenburg 
Chief of Police 
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